TOWN OF FULTON
PUBLIC HEARING
Tuesday, March 10, 2020 @ 6:00 p.m.
Fulton Town Hall
2738 W. Fulton Center Drive, Edgerton

The Town has received an application for a conditional use permit (CUP)
pursuant to Ordinance 425-3-3(a), from North Rock Solar LLC., 8400
Normandale Lake Blvd. Suite 1200, Bloomington, MN to include parcels: 6-6-
278, 6-6-276, 6-6-283, and 6-6-279 for the power generating facility;

and to include: 6-6-55, 6-6-48, 6-6-64, 6-6-47, and 6-6-66 for the easement areas
of Fulton Township. The request is to allow for a solar power generating facility.
This matter will be considered by the Town of Fulton Planning and Zoning
Commission on Tuesday, March 10, 2020 @ 6:00 p.m.
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